From: Robert Yerkes

To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 4:22:24 PM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

I hear that Anchorage gets 90% of its water from the eklutna lake. I also hear that there is a small amount of fish
effected by the existing eklutna hydro water project. why in the world would we risk loosing the water source for
the city of anchorage and also risk loosing the inexpensive electric power produced. I don't support any changes to
the existing eklutna hydro Dam, period. Leave it as is except for efforts to enhance it current operations.
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